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Science Oxford: Y10 STEM Insight Week  

Running this half term: 17th – 21st February 2020 

 

 

Information from Science Oxford 

 

The week is specifically aimed at students in Year 10 who may be interested in careers in coding, 

computer science or web development and we will be visiting a number of different companies 

including Sophos, Intel, Imageworks, and the Rutherford Appleton Laboratory, Scientific Computing 

Department.  

 

We will begin and end the week with an activity at our brand new Science Oxford Centre in Headington. 

Transport will be provided from Oxford train station each day, and we are delighted to be able to offer 

this week free of charge to students. We anticipate we will receive more applicants than places and 

successful students will be selected based on their application form.  

 

Previous students have found the week an inspiring and informative experience which has helped 

inform their higher education and career choices. The closing date is not far away on Monday 3rd 

February, so please apply as soon as possible via the application form on our website: 

https://scienceoxford.com/schools/secondary-schools/workplace-visits/  
 

 

 

 

Lucy Sowah | Science, Higher Education and Careers, CCF | Royal Grammar School High Wycombe | 

las@rgshw.com  
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